## FRANKLIN BOROUGH SCHOOL

John R. Giacchi Chief School Administrator Barbara A. Decker Business Administrator Board Secretary

February 11, 2022

Dear Franklin Borough School Families,

On February 7, 2022, Governor Murphy announced that Executive Order 251, the mask mandate for all New Jersey schools, will expire on March 7, 2022. Additionally, the New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH) stated that updated school health guidance will be released prior to March 7th.

School administration and the Board of Education will make a final decision regarding mask-wearing in school once the guidance from the NJDOH is received and reviewed. The final determination will be communicated to the school community at that time.

Wearing masks on all forms of school transportation is currently mandated by the Federal Government and will remain in effect after March 7th pending further guidance.

Please reach out to me at <a href="mailto:irgiacchi@fboe.org">irgiacchi@fboe.org</a> or call 973-827-9775 ext. 7212 if you have any questions about COVID protocol guidelines.

Thank you for your continued support.

Stay well,

John R. Giacchi,

John R. Giacchi

Chief School Administrator